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June 18, 2025 

 

Yuanchong Chen, M.D.   

Department of Radiology   

First School of Clinical Medicine, Peking University   

Peking University First Hospital 

Beijing, P.R. China 

 

Dear Dr. Chen, 

I am pleased to formally invite you to participate in the visiting radiologist program at Cedars-Sinai 

International, hosted by the Biomedical Imaging Research Institute (BIRI) at Cedars-Sinai Medical 

Center. Your observation and training will take place from August 21, 2025, to November 28, 2025, 

during which you will engage with our expert faculty in peer-to-peer discussions, observe best 

practices in imaging and diagnostics, and gain exposure to cutting-edge radiological innovations that 

enhance patient care worldwide. 

We are confident that your participation will be mutually beneficial, and we look forward to the 

insights and perspectives you will bring to our medical community. Please do not hesitate to reach 

out if you need any additional information or assistance in preparation for your visit. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Los Angeles. 

Sincerely, 

 

      

 

Yawei Kong, Ph.D. 

Managing Director, Asia Global Services 

Cedars-Sinai International 

Cedars Sinai Medical Center 

Email: yawei.kong@cshs.org 


